
1/8 & 9        Storytime in the Sanctuary
1/20             No School - MLK Jr. Day
1/22 & 23    Apple cidering progam

Our January virtue is Sharing. Jesus
gave us gifts. We can share these gifts.
Sharing spreads JOY. Hebrews 13:16
This can be a challenging virtue  for
young children, but so sweet to see
when they understand how loving and
kind it is to share with others.  
Please watch for the conversation
card and symbol coming home next
week to add to your small crate. 
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JANUARYJANUARY UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

PARENT CORNERPARENT CORNER

Happy January! Hoping you had a wonderful
Christmas and New Year’s holiday! It was a
blessing to share some time together with our
families and students for our Christmas
programs before the break. We were so happy to
see so many grandparents join the festivities.

We will begin the school year with a special
event for our students. Bring the Farm to You will
be here visiting our students for an apple
cidering experience. They will learn about the
process, participate in making the cider with the
help of a hand cranked press and get to have a
sample of the cider they created. We are grateful
to have the funds from Turkey Trot to have this
special event.

We are looking forward to our 2025 Parent Night
Outreach and Fundraiser to benefit the Common
Ground Free Store Ministries in Delaware, Ohio.
The mission of Common Ground Free Store is to
share God’s loving gifts with all by providing
basic needs in a caring, compassionate
environment of unconditional acceptance and
dignity. Please mark your calendars for the
evening of Monday, February 24th.

Stop by the office to check out our age specfic
kits containing fun and hands on activities to do
with your child at home.

VIRTUE OF THE MONTHVIRTUE OF THE MONTH

SUMMER CAMP OFFERINGSSUMMER CAMP OFFERINGS

WARM CLOTHING  AND ILLNESSESWARM CLOTHING  AND ILLNESSES
Please send a coat, hat and gloves with your
children each day. We will continue to go outside
on sunny but cold days. 
Please be considerate and do not bring your
children to school if they are not feeling well.
Please do not bring them if you have given them
medicine.  Children may return to school  24 hours
after being fever free without the use of fever-
reducing medication.

Back by popular demand, we will open
up registration for our summer camps
Monday, January 13th. A link will be
sent out for all current families to
register. We are excited to bring back
our amazing Art camp and Mystery
camp while adding a few new themes. 

All registration will be done online and
paid through your Tuition Express
account. 


